
                      
 

         

 

 
 

The Ridge Meadows Hospice Society will be holding their 2023 
 

 Annual General Meeting  
 

 On Wednesday, October 11th at 6:30pm (registration from 6pm). 
AGM venue will be at 102-22320 119th avenue, Maple Ridge, BC 

 
As of the date of the 2023 Annual General Meeting, there will be three vacancies on the Board of 

Directors because the following three directors will have completed their one-year terms: 

Laurence Anderson, Lindsay Norcross and Jason Young 

Each of them has been nominated to be re-elected at the AGM for a further term of three years. 

Members in good standing and present at the AGM will be eligible to vote.  
 

*Please note, if you have any questions for the board of directors, submission is required in 
writing to lindsey@ridgemeadowshospice.org, by October 6th.  This will enable the Directors to 

have sufficient time to provide thoughtful and accurate answers. 
 

 
Please RSVP your attendance by Friday, October 6th, 2023.  604-463-7722 

or email  info@ridgemeadowshospice.org  
 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Lindsey Willis 
Executive Director     Issued and posted Sept. 14th, 2023 
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